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Friday 11th March 2016  

                   Email: admin@westonmill.plymouth.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reminder  

There is a non-pupil day on Friday 18th March—the school will be closed. 

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March  

Well done to all children and staff for dressing up on World Book Day as their favourite book 

characters. I would like to thank parents and children for attending the Scholastic Book Fair 

after school, which was a great success.  We raised £1081.24. 

Thursday 24th March  

Plymouth City Centre Guildhall  

Music and Art Performance  

We are busy working towards our Music and Art performance in the Guildhall on the 24th March, to 

celebrate Mayflower 400. This special event will be shared with our American School in Massachu-

setts and other dignitaries from the city.   

Parents are invited to attend this performance, starting at 1.45pm. The whole school will be 

participating,  apart from Nursery.  After the performance, the children will need to be col-

lected by a parent/carer from the GUILDHALL.   

If you have not returned the slip on the letter, please return to the office as soon as possible. 

  



Important Dates 

18/03/16 – Non pupil day school closed 

21/03/16 – Art and Music Week  

Performance - Guildhall on 24/03/16 at 
1.45pm.  Children to be picked up at 

3pm from the Guildhall.   

25/03/16 – Bank Holiday  

28/03/16 – Bank Holiday  

29/03/16 – 08/04/16 – Half term, Term 4  

11/04/16 – First Day Back  

15/04/16 – Disco 

02/05/16 – Bank Holiday  

30/05/16 – Bank Holiday  

31/05/16 – 03/06/16 – Half term, Term 4  

06/06/16 – First Day Back  

08/07/16 – School Closed 

20/07/16 – Year 6 Leavers Prom  

22/07/16 – Last Day of summer term 

 

A colour version of this newsletter 
is available on our website. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kid Vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
Vouchers to help us get sports and cooking 
equipment.  Please pass them into the box 
in the school office.  

Castle  

Foundation and Nursery have now got a wooden castle 

in their playground which they are thoroughly enjoying.  

Thank you to Mr Rust for assembling it! 

Packed Lunches  

Please note the dinning hall 

is open from 8.45am to put 

your packed lunches in.   

Please note the following 

after school clubs will not be 

taking place on 24th March, 

as the children/teachers will 

be at the Guildhall.  

Computer Club  

Science Club Year 3 and 4 

Balloon Club (KS2) 

Art Club (KS1) 

Choir (KS2)  

Goldfish Competition   

We have two new additions to our Weston 

Mill family , based in the Hut. They are two 

goldfish, called Goldie and Glitter. The chil-

dren had a naming competition. Klaton 

Edney in Year 5 chose the above names 

and won an Easter egg. Well done.!  

 

 


